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It is great to see so many
familiar faces in a variety
of programs and at the re-
ception desk once again. 

All our programs and
events are up and running
once again, and on June 21
we will be resuming our
monthly social evenings
with a delicious dinner and
entertainment. 

Don't forget to pick up
your newsletter. If you
aren't a member, you can
drop into Hillsview Acton

Monday to Friday from 9
a.m. to 4 p.m. and pick one
up. We try and have extra
copies at the Acton library. 

On Thursday, June 16,
volunteers are invited by
the mayor, members of
council and the Volunteer
Appreciation Organizing
Committee to a "Thanks a
Bunch" celebration at Do-
minion Gardens. Where
would we be without the
volunteers?

The Friday lunches
have resumed every Friday
at noon, followed by bingo.
It will be soup, sandwiches
and dessert. There is a

sign-up sheet at reception.
The monthly Saturday

afternoon bingo is open to
members and friends. The
next one is on June 11.

The monthly men's
breakfasts have resumed
and in June there will be a
family breakfast.

There is a trip planned
to visit Fallsview Casino in
Niagara Falls on June 29. It
is open to members and
non-members. Lunch is in-
cluded in the price. There
is a sign-up sheet at the re-
ception desk. You do have
to show proof of your vacci-
nation and wear a mask on
the bus.

Julie Conroy is the pub-
lic relations director for
Hillsview Active Living
Centre Acton, She can be
reached at hillsviewac-
ton@gmail.com.
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THEIFP.CA Monika Buckley has decorated her Trafalgar Road mailbox in Ballinafad in celebration of Queen
Elizabeth's Platinum (70th) Jubilee.
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